
NOTICE TO STUDENTS APPLYING FOR   UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS FOR 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 BASED ON THE RESULTS OF THE GCE ( ADVANCED 

LEVEL ) EXAMINATION HELD IN 2020. 

The above-mentioned students are advised to purchase the University Admission Handbook 

applicable to the academic year 2020/2021 or download the same only from the University 

Grants Commission (UGC) website, that is: www.ugc.ac.lk before submitting applications for 

university admission to the UGC. 

Please note that the UGC holds the sole right of publishing the said Handbook and that it has not 

authorized any other third party to share or publish the said Handbook in any website or other 

social media.    

However, the UGC has observed that the above Handbook has been uploaded to different 

websites or through other social media. 

In view of the above, please further note that the UGC will not hold itself responsible nor be held 

liable for any inaccurate or misleading information, if any, in the contents of the Handbook made 

available on such websites / social media or any other electronic media . 
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